
RE: DA2019/1239 - 8 Phillip Avenue SEAFORTH NSW 2092

Hello, 

This property had a very recent application in Aug 19 which was pulled, now this one has subsequently 
come through. 

It is very difficult for me to see if there are any changes and if so what they are (given I am not 
experienced/qualified in this field) and hence I request that my original comments for DA2019/0917 (the 
Aug 19 application) are taken into consideration. 

I wish to remain anonymous. 

Sent: 21/11/2019 3:18:57 PM
Subject: Online Submission


